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Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Ann Holtz <poolmom11@gmail.com>
Date: September 1, 2020 at 12:54:42 PM EDT
To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Code Amendment 42-19

Dear City Commission:

My name is Annie Holtz.

I was a former city official in Illinois, so I have been in your position 
and I know what it’s like to be in your shoes.  

BECAUSE I have been in your position, it struck me as unusual to 
Amend the City Code in this manner.  Then I learned that the 
Governor’s State of Emergency expires on Friday and he is likely not 
going to renew it.  AHA!  Now I understand why you are choosing to 
amend the city code instead of an uncodified, temporary Ordinance.

If you look on this picture, taken last night from the Covid Action 
Dashboard for Florida, it shows the following information regarding 
the last two weeks of local data, as it applies to the state’s reopening 
plan, and if Monroe County meets the criteria to move into the next 
phase of reopening:

Does Monroe County meet the following criteria?

· Decrease in ER visits for Covid like Illnesses  - Yes – a 
Decrease of 33%
· Decrease in new cases by date – Yes – a decrease by 44%
· Decrease in % positivity  - Yes – a decrease of 27% - the 
chart shows the recommended range of less than 10% 
positivity – note Monroe County is at less than 5%.

Cheri Smith
    

To:  Keri O'Brien
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